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twice is nice contest
by John Merrick #905

	 Continuing in this issue of The Collector, is the “Twice Is 
Nice” contest. The rules are simple, it’s easy to enter and you 
even get a second chance to win. The prize is one set of 2 con-
secutive coupons awarded to one lucky winner for each news-
letter for the rest of 2012 including this issue. Congratulations 
to our second draw winner, Pierre Donnelly #658.  
	H ow to Play- Hidden somewhere in this issue of The 
Collector are 4 Canadian Tire logos as shown here.	
								        		

	 Find the logos and send a note stating where you found 
them by email or regular mail to my address as listed on page 
2. I will make a random draw from the eligible entries. All non-
winning entries will be added to a second chance random draw 
at the end of this contest. Entries for the second draw must be 
received by November 1, 2012. Good Luck.

Plate scratch
by Jerome Fourre #120

Below I have shown two with the partially missing lines and 
one without.  All of them have the plate scratch and I have 
marked the serial numbers found below.
 If you can add to this study please contact me : Jerome 
Fourre at jayfoure@ctccollector.ca or 450-419-7914

 The other day I was going through some CTC S31-B11 
5¢ notes when I found the following plate scratch.  It is on the 
top left corner denomination.
 I also noticed several of these notes have different 
parts of the diagonal lines partially missing in the same box.  

0445773874 0445773764
0451323531
0451323532

0445773699


